
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
Please join us for the 24th Annual Breast Cancer Update, held virtually on Wednesday, 
February 23, 2022.  
 
Unique among medical conferences in Delaware, the Annual Breast Cancer Update of the 
Delaware Breast Cancer Coalition (DBCC) provides a 360-degree view of breast cancer 
research, treatment, and patient experiences. It is one of the few conferences attended by 
medical professionals, social workers, breast cancer survivors, medical students, and 
community members. 
 
The 2022 Breast Cancer Update Program will focus on the recent advancements in the breast 
cancer realm, as well as identifying advancements in vaccines and treatments for breast 
cancer. The Breast Cancer Update will provide information on current trends and advances in 
breast cancer treatment, diagnosis, and clinical trials as well as summarize the “Artemis 
Project” an ongoing vaccine clinical trial for the prevention of metastasis utilizing mRNA 
technology. Furthermore, the update will compare current surgical options for de-escalation of 
breast surgery and in the axilla, list current approaches and advances in chemotherapeutic 
treatment options and outline current research initiatives on blood diagnostics. 
 
For more than 23 years, with your support, we have been able to offer this important event 
to the community free of charge. We anticipate several hundred registrants, including a 
variety of attendees comprised of survivors, caregivers, medical care providers, students, 
and members of the general public. Please review the enclosed options for sponsoring 
below. Your generous commitment to the fight against breast cancer will be acknowledged 
prominently during the event and online as a supporter of the Update. 
 
We hope you will consider taking part this year as a sponsor. Your generous commitment to    
the fight against breast cancer will be acknowledged prominently during the event and online 
as a supporter of the Update. 
 

If you have questions about sponsorship opportunities, please contact Kelly Paustian at 
(302) 778-1102 x1010 or via email at kpaustian@debreastcancer.org. You can also visit 
our website at www.debreastcancer.org/breastcancerupdate for more information. 
 
Thank you for joining DBCC as we educate and inform our community about “BREAKING THE 
CODE: Advances in Vaccines and Treatments for Breast Cancer”. Together, we can make a 
difference in the fight against breast cancer in Delaware. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Marilyn Hyte               
Program Chair                   
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